COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

17th December, 1936.

Dear Sir,

With reference to my letter of the ch Instent and
previous correspondence regarding the steering arrsngements of
the M.V. "ARTHURTOWN", T have to acquaint you that I am now in
recelpt of a letter from the Society's Surveyors at Rotterdsam

ehclosing & plan giving full particulars of the hand gear and

the spare tiller and the brake arrangement as now supplied.

In the circumstances I have pleasure in stating that
provided the spare tliller be fitted in asccordance with the plan
approved on the 8th instant, the band brake be fitted as
proposed, and the whole arrangement be tested and found to ﬁ@p

satisfection of the Society's Surveyors, the steering arrangé;
ments in this vessel willl be approved.
I am, Dear 8ir,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
Robert Welch, ¥sqe,

€, Lloyd's Avenue
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and its controls, and rendering steering difficult.



